
Alternative and Complementary Education and Residential Service 
 

BUILDING BETTER SERVICES 
 

Consultation in relation to implementation of the restructure of the 
Residential Overnight Break Service for Children with Disabilities. 

 
 
1. Which of the following locations would you prefer for the site of the new short break 

unit? (Please choose one answer) 
 

Lynnhurst, Stansfield Lane Farrington, Leyland, PR25 4UA  
Rydal House, Chorley Hall Road, Chorley, PR7 1RJ   
No Preference         
Neither site         

 
2. Do you accept that existing units will close once the new unit opens? 

(Please choose one answer) 
 

Yes  
No  

 
Please add any comments on what you think the potential impact of the location 
of the new unit and merger of the named units will be.  

 
We would be grateful if you would please also complete the following information: 
 
Please select which applies to you 
 
Are you a Parent/Carer    Young Person  Staff Member     Other       
  
Area of Residence: North Lancs   South Lancs   East Lancs   Central Lancs  
 
Please return your completed consultation questionnaire to: 
 
Email: acers@lancashire.gov.uk 
Post: FAO Craster Fenwick, Room B38, County Hall, Preston, PR1 8RJ 
By hand at any of our Residential Overnight Breaks Units 
 
Thank you very much for taking part in the consultation. 
 

      



If you have any further questions or comments about the consultation please contact 
any of the following: 
 
Audrey Swann Acting Head of ACERS audrey.swann@lancashire.gov.uk 
Brendan Lee  ACERS Senior Manager brendan.lee@lancashire.gov.uk 
Craster Fenwick ACERS Business Support craster.fenwick@lancashire.gov.uk 
 
 


